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May 11, 2019 

 

From : Boeun-gun County Government, Republic of Korea 

To : Clarence-Rockland city in Ontario, Canada 

 

 

Title : Invitation Letter of Boeun JUJUBE festival 
 

 

We wish your city continued prosperity. 

 

I am Jung Sang-hyuck, the Mayor of Boeun-gun, and I would like to extend my greetings to you. 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and the persons concerned including Deputy 

Mayor Helen Collier, the members of the Municipal Council, etc. 

for welcoming the delegation of Boeun-gun from last January 13 to 15. Particularly, thank you for 

extending warm hospitality despite your busy schedule. 

 

Through this visit, I hope to open up the doors for active personal and material exchange and 

cooperation in various areas such as youth exchange, culture, agriculture, economy, etc. 

 

In addition, We will be holding the “2019 Boeun JuJube Festival” from October 11 through October 

20. 

I would like invite you, Mayor and relevant staff to visit Boeun County and help make the occasion 

more meaningful and significant for us. (Opening Ceremony will be held on October 11) 

* All expenses except round-trip airfare will be covered by Boeun-gun county 

 

Once again, I would like to extend my deepest gratitude to you for the great kindness you have shown 

to our delegation, and I wish you and citizens of the City of Clarence-Rockland continued health and 

prosperity. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Jung, Sang Hyuck 

Mayor of Boeun county, Republic of Korea  
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